Apartment A4-1, Luma House
6 Lewis Cubitt Walk,
N1C4DT

6-9-2024
Camden Council / Planning
Dear Sir,
Planning Application — 2024/3019/P

Coal Drops Yard
King’s Cross London N1C 4DQ

I write to lodge objection to the Planning Application lodged by the
developer Argent.

I am a resident of Luma House, near to the Coal Drops Yard.

The proposed development of Coal Drops Yard into a commercial mall
destroys the heritage of the Coal Drops Yard. It is incompatible with the
character of the area, which is now mainly used for residential and office
purposes.

The developer seems only care for commercial return at this final stage of
the development of the area, and does not concerned about good taste, and
the tranquility of the area.

Yours faithfully

Him Shing Cheung



